Bartlett, Nebraska
July 10, 2023

The Wheeler County Commissioners met for a special meeting on this date at 9:30 a.m. Legal Notice of the
meeting was published in the July 5, 2023 edition of the Burwell Tribune and Official Agenda posted according
to law. Chairman Heinz called the meeting to order and identified the location of the Nebraska Open Meetings
Act poster on the Court Room West wall and made reference to Open Meetings Act literature available for the
public. Answering roll call were Commissioners Heinz, Plugge and Pokorny. Clerk Snider and County Attorney
Joe McNally were also present.

Snider presented a contract from Contryman & Associates to conduct the annual audit for the next 3 years.
Heinz made a motion to approve the contract, seconded by Plugge. Voting aye: Heinz, Plugge, and Pokorny.
Voting nay: none.

With no further business Heinz made a motion to adjourn the special meeting at 9:34 am seconded by Plugge.
Voting aye: Heinz, Plugge and Pokorny. Voting nay: none.

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 26, 2023, at 8 a.m.
Cara Snider, County Clerk

Travis Heinz, Board Chairman



